
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 
80 Columbia Avenue  Marysville, WA 98270 

(360) 651-5100  (360) 651-5099 FAX 
 
 
 
May 31, 2022 

 

 

Neil Latta 

Latta Engineering, PLLC 

5970 Birch Point Rd 

Blaine, WA 98230 

 

 

Re: PA22-019 – Groundhog PRD – Complete  

 

 

Dear Neil, 

 

The Community Development Department has reviewed the above referenced application and 

determined the application complete on May 31, 2022.  Any additional information/items that 

are needed will be requested after all affected departments and local agencies have had an 

opportunity to review the proposal. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please contact me at 

emorgan@marysvillewa.gov, or by phone at 360-363-8216. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Emily Morgan 

Senior Planner 

 

e-copy: Haylie Miller, CD Director 

Chris Holland, Planning Manager 

 Joey Ferrick, Groundhog Land Development 

 

mailto:emorgan@marysvillewa.gov

